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Ms. Bessie Mousoulea 

Group Coordinator 

HIMALAYA TRAVEL S.A. 

 

Dear Bessie, 

 

Greetings from Seoul. 

 

I am sorry for sending this belated letter of gratitude as I just came back few days ago 

from 3 weeks’ long travel. 

 

First of all, on behalf of the NCCK Reconciliation and Reunification Committee, I express 

my deep gratitude to you and your company for the excellent coordination of our Peace 

Treaty Campaign in Turkey and Greece. The accommodation, meals, sightseeing and all 

the visitation programs were great as we have expected. We are very satisfied with your 

coordination. 

 

Once again, a big thanks to you and all your colleagues including Mrs Katerina 

Senkopopovsky in Istanbul. 

 

I hope we can work together in near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

신 승 민 

Shin, Seung Min 

Director 

NCC-Korea 


